
PUBLIC NOTICE  

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Livingston Parish Ordinance Committee will meet on 

Tuesday, June 2, 2020, at six o’clock (6:00) p.m. This meeting will be held in the Livingston Parish 

Council meeting chambers located in the Livingston Parish Governmental Building, 20355 

Government Boulevard, Livingston, Louisiana.  

  

All meetings of the Livingston Parish Council are open to the public in accordance with the general 

provisions of State law.  

 

\s\ Lauren White__   

Lauren White 

Livingston Parish Council   

  

AGENDA 

LIVINGSTON PARISH ORDINANCE COMMITTEE    

 TUESDAY, JUNE 2, 2020          6:00 P.M. 

  

1. Call to Order  

2. Roll Call:  

         Shane Mack  

  Maurice “Scooter” Keen 

     Garry “Frog” Talbert – Vice-chair 

    Tracy Girlinghouse – Chair  

3.   Review, Discussion and Recommendation(s) of Ordinance(s): New Business  

a. Discuss Ordinances pertaining to Gravity Drainage. 

b. Discuss Use of Grinder Pumps. 

4. Review, Discussion and Recommendation(s) of Ordinance(s): Old Business 

5. Other Business  

ADJOURN   

  
\s\ Lauren White  

    Lauren White    

Livingston Parish Council   

 
In an effort to comply with the Proclamations made by Louisiana Governor John Bel 

Edwards and Livingston Parish President Layton Ricks the following option is being offered 

to allow for Public Input to be made: 

If you wish to appear in person for public input: 

• We encourage the use of gloves and face masks for protection against the spread of 

COVID-19. 

• There will be a sign-up sheet in the lobby of the Governmental Building where you will 

sign and put what agenda item that it is that you wish to speak in regard to.   

• Anyone wishing to speak in person must sign in on the sign-up sheet no later than five-

fifty (5:50) p.m. on Thursday, May 28, 2020. 

• The Council chambers will be limited to twenty-five percent (25%) occupancy 

(maximum total of forty-three (43) people) while maintaining their six (6’) feet 

distancing obligation. 

• Overflow for public input will be allowed in the lobby and outside the building while 

maintaining their six (6’) feet distancing requirement and will be escorted into the 

Council chambers when it is their turn for public input.  

 

Thank you for your help and cooperation during this unprecedented and critical time. 

 


